
JOHN A. ClARKE 

May 11,2010 

San Pedro, CA 90731 

RE: Superior Court Case Number....,. 

Dear Mr. Shorr: 

Superior Court of California 
County of Los Angeles 

On May 6, 2010, the San Pedro Court received the attached document via fax 
from 310.519.1359. If the matter is a civil case which remains pending on appeal, the 
file would have been transferred to the Appellate Department of the Superior Court. 
Also, the attached letter was addressed to Judge Mirich without any proof of service on 
the other party(ies) or his/her/their counsel, if any. As judges cannot consider ex parte 
communication, the Court is obligated to return this letter without further action. 

Law and the Code of Judicial Ethics preclude the judge from considering ex parte 
communications. Generally, a judge may only act on papers and motions filed in the 
correct form, with service on all of the parties, or their counsel, in a matter pending 
before the judge assigned to the case. 

Sincerely, 

/ 
~'1{,/1/<1,./~-· 

an Osborne 
Court Manager 
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